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IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 
 
To:   ALL RESIDENTS 
From:  Strata Council 
Subject: Installation of New Garage Door Motor 

Friday Jan 11, 2019 from 09:00 to 13:00 
 
 
Depend-A-Dor will be onsite Friday January 11, 2019 to 
install a new garage door motor and sensors.   
 
Between the hours of 9:00am and 1:00pm there may be 
some delays in entering or exiting the garage, so please 
avoid travelling at that time or adjust your plans to allow for 
delays, if travelling around that time.  
 
Thank you for your attention and understanding in this 
matter.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Roger Taylor 
Tel: 250.383.9061 
Email: info@strata2720.com 
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